
 

 
 
 

Although the department and college had different names when Dr. Michael Rogers started at WSU, we celebrate a 
remarkable milestone in his career as a valued member of the Department of Human Performance Studies in the College of 
Applied Studies. Mike's dedication and unwavering commitment to the department over the past 25 years have left an 
indelible mark on our academic community and pushed the level of expectation through the college.  


